
Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov>

Rezoning Case 162-2020
Sandi Epple <sle1027@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 13, 2020 at 11:19 AM
To: Rachel.bacon@como.gov

Ms. Bacon,

My name is Sandi Epple and I live at 1502 Sylvan Lane.  I have owned my home for over 25 years.  I am strongly against
the rezoning of this property, not only will this lower my property value.  The property is currently heavily wooded and
offers privacy for 5 homes.  I believe that since it is heavily wooded, it also provides a sound buffer from highway 63
traffic.   

Thank you,
Sandi Epple
1502 Sylvan Lane
573.239.3448


